
 

 
 
June 4, 2009                      Las Vegas  

 (702) 486-2000 
Fax:  (702) 486-2045 

 
 
TO: ALL LICENSED MANUFACTURERS, ALL NONRESTRICTED 

LICENSEES AND INTERESTED PERSONS 
 
SUBJECT: UPDATED REQUIREMENTS FOR INSTALLATION OF MOBILE 

GAMING SYSTEMS 
 

The Gaming Control Board Technology Division has published additional 
submission requirements for requesting installation of a mobile gaming system.  
These requirements update the previously published submission requirements 
for installation of mobile gaming systems outlined in the Gaming Control Board’s 
Industry Letter dated March 12, 2009. 
  
 The new submission requirements will include submission of all forms 
used as part of the user registration process, a description of security measures 
taken to ensure oversight of non-traditional gaming areas and non-publicly 
accessible areas, and a floor map that identifies non-publicly accessible areas 
that reside within wireless gaming coverage.   
 
 Please contact Lab Manager Jim Barbee in the Technology Division at 
(702) 486-2240 with any questions regarding this matter. 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 Mark A. Lipparelli 
 Board Member 
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